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GREENPARK SCHOOL YARN BOMBING DISPLAY AT 
GREERTON VILLAGE 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 

If you have been down to Greerton Village lately, you may have seen all the 
amazing yarn bombing, but did you know Greenpark School has a display? 
 
Our students along with Mrs Gilpin and helpers have been very busy making 
pompoms, weaving circles and creating an amazing yarn bombing display, 
which is now outside Centrepoint on Chadwick Road.  
 
This year each tree represents a non-profit organisation or charity. Each tree 
will have information on them about whom they are supporting. Our tree is 
representing St John New Zealand. 
 
To help raise money for the charities, they have a yarn bomb trail for children 
whereby they can complete an activity sheet, attach a gold coin, hand it in to 
the Greerton Library, and be in to win lunch for their class!  We have the 
activity sheet attached or you can collect one from the Greerton Library.   
 
Have a look at the photo and feel free to check out our amazing display by our 
talented team down at Greerton Village. 
  
Kind Regards, 
Greenpark School  
 
 



 

 
 

 
  



 

 

 


